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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 

FROM:  Rosie Truelove, Director, Housing and Planning Department  
 
DATE:  October 20, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Clarification Memo for Item 20 on the October 27th, 2022, City Council Agenda 
                                  

The Recommendation for Action for the posted item erroneously states that funding is available in the 
Housing and Planning Department’s Operating Budget. Funding is available in the Housing and Planning 
Department’s Capital Budget. The posted agenda backup is an expense detail and not a fiscal note.   
 
 


